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To:        Parents/Guardians of Class of 2026
From:  Thomas R. Hammel, Principal 
Date:     July 22, 2024
RE:		Parental Rights to Withhold Certain Information from Military Recruiters and Institutions of Higher Learning



[bookmark: _Hlk51664489]Pursuant to the No Child Left Behind Act, the school district must disclose to military recruiters and institutions of higher learning, upon request, the names, addresses and telephone numbers of
high school students.  The district must also notify parents of their rights and the right of their child to request that the district not release such information without prior written parental consent.

Parents wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent to the release of the above information to military recruiters and/or institutions of higher learning must sign and return the below form to the high school main office by Friday, September 27, 2024.  Forms can also be emailed to njtrulli@gateschili.org or mailed to:

Gates Chili High School
1 Spartan Way
Rochester, NY 14624
Attn: Nancy Trulli
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information
Under the “No Child Left Behind Act”



Please do not release the name, address and telephone number of  	
(name of student & grade level)
to military recruiters and/or institutions of higher learning (circle one or both).
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